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Gracias
Thank You

Dear Mr. Chacén:

Thank you for taking time from your busy schedule to present at the
TACHE 2001 Northeast Region Conference, Expanding the Latino
Participation Beyond Student Recruitment, on March 31, 2001 at
the University of North Texas at Arlington. You are an outstanding
Latino role model and your words of wisdom will make a difference
in the lives of those individuals who had the opportunity to attend
this event and interact with you. A nombre del Comité de
Planeacion de la Conferencia, muchas gracias.

Cordialmente,

3 amon
TACHE Northeast Region Representative



